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Tuesday 7 November 

Dear Parent / Carer 

An inspection of our school by the Catholic Schools Inspectorate on behalf of Rt Rev Stephen 
Wright, Bishop of Hexham and Newcastle took place on Wednesday 4 - Thursday 5 October 2023.  
We welcomed three inspectors into our school and are pleased to be able to share their findings 
with you in the form of their full CSI report: Final-Report-St-Wilfrids-RC-College-South-Shields-
1.pdf 
 
We are delighted that the report recognises that the mission of St Wilfrid’s RC College, ‘Excellence 
through faith, learning and support’, is fully lived out and celebrated by all. Furthermore, the 
exceptional sense of community and pastoral care offered within our school are reflected strongly 
in the report. We are also pleased that the report highlights the appreciation of students for the 
opportunities for prayer and liturgy and of the commitment of staff to provide a high-quality 
religious education. 
 
Thank you to parents and carers for completing the survey during the inspection. We look forward 
to continuing to support our students together in the valuable partnership between home and 
school. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Mrs Ritchie 
Head of School 
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